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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

Melbourne 16 February 2021 

HELLOWORLD ANNOUNCES  

CHANGE OF EXTERNAL AUDITOR 

 
Helloworld Travel Limited (ASX:HLO) advises it has appointed Ernst & Young (EY), as auditor of 
the Company effective today.   This appointment follows the conclusion of a tender process. 
 
In accordance with the process, the Company has received the resignation of 
PricewaterhouseCoopers (PwC) as auditor and the Australia Securities & Investment 
Commission’s (ASIC’s) consent to the resignation. 
 
EY will hold the office of auditor until HLO’s 2021 Annual General Meeting at which shareholder 
approval will be sought for the reappointment of EY. 
 
   

- ENDS - 

 

Authorised for release by Helloworld Travel Limited’s Board of Directors. 

 

 

David Hall 

Company Secretary 

 

 

About Helloworld Travel Limited  

 
Helloworld Travel Limited (ASX: HLO) is a leading Australian & New Zealand travel distribution 
company, comprising retail travel networks, corporate travel management services, destination 
management services (inbound), air ticket consolidation, wholesale travel services, and online 
operations.  

INVESTOR CONTACT:      

David Hall 
Chief Financial Officer 
Helloworld Travel Limited 
 
+ 61 3 9867 9600   
david.hall@helloworld.com.au  


